
 

NCAA Eligibility Center Spring Webinar 
for College-Bound Student-Athletes 

Share this Copy in Your School’s Newsletter 
Do you want to compete in college sports? Join the NCAA Eligibility Center for their spring 
webinar for college-bound student-athletes and your families on Thursday, May 13, 2021 at  
6:30 p.m. Eastern. This webinar will teach you about the initial-eligibility requirements you must 
meet in order to study and play sports at an NCAA Division I or II school. Click here to register. 

   

Retweet from Your School’s Twitter Account 
Click here to retweet this message from the NCAA Eligibility Center’s Twitter account. 

Post from Your School’s Instagram Account 
Click here to re-post this message from the NCAA Eligibility Center’s Instagram page. 

Share from Your School’s Facebook Page 
Click here to share this message from the NCAA Eligibility Center’s Facebook page.

 

https://on.ncaa.com/Web_05132021
https://twitter.com/ncaaec/status/1376603477938475016
https://www.instagram.com/p/CNA0v-5hxW_/
https://www.facebook.com/ncaaec/posts/1435495750148876

